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On behalf of the Master of Arts in Liberal Studies Committee, I offer the following 
resolution, 
 
RESOLVED, that the Faculty of Skidmore College recommend to the Trustees the 
granting of the Master of Arts degree to two students.   
 
 

Sarah Ann Gill 
 

Justin R. Vasselli 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


